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April 8, 2024 TRAINING BULLETIN

Transportation of Incarcerated Persons

The purpose of this training bulletin is to remind staff of safety practices and precautions when conducting a transportation
run of incarcerated persons (I/P) outside of a secure facility. It is imperative to minimize potential risks that can occur during
the transportation process. The following are precautions to consider prior to, and during facility departure:

Whether transporting an I/P to the hospital, clinic, or another facility, mitigating potential threats, and maintaining
situational awareness will help minimize the chance of a high-risk incident occurring during the transportation of an
incarcerated person. Always remain vigilant and expect the unexpected.

This Training Bulletin was prepared by the Detention In-Service Training Unit. If you have expertise in a

particular subject and would like to write a training bulletin, please contact the Detention In Service Training unit
at _




San Diego County Sheriff’'s Department
Detention Services Bureau

Utilizing the radio during a transportation run

Your radio is arguably the most important tool on your duty belt. Prior to departure, ensure your radio battery is fully
charged. When you are ready to depart from the facility, communicate the following with the Communications Center:

What equipment is required during a transportation run?

Remember to practice optimal officer safety to keep yourself, your partners, professional staff members, and the
general public safe.

Review Detentions Policy and Procedure Section 1.45 - Incarcerated Persons Hospitalization and Guards
and Detentions Policy and Procedure Section 1.57 - Transportation of Incarcerated Persons for more
information on the transportation of incarcerated persons.
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